
Cagayan de Oro City, August 29, 2014 

 

 

 

Hon. Director Virgilio L. Mendez 

National Bureau of Investigation 

NBI Building 

Taft Avenue, Ermita 

1000 Manila 

 

Dear Sir Mendez, 

This is a follow up letter related to the issue I brought to your attention in my letter of March 21, 2014 

regarding alleged hacking of websites by Innove Communications, Inc. 

Main reason for this letter is that the alleged hacking is still ongoing and that no NBI employee has 

visited my house to check the issue I brought to your attention. This means you possibly only have my 

word for what I found, unless of course you have acquired other evidence. 

For your information please find attached a copy of the sworn statement I made on request of Mr. De 

Leon and that I sent to him on May 13, 2014. 

I would appreciate if you could give this issue a bit more priority, as in my opinion the trust in the 

telecom industry is at stake. If a renowned company like Globe is involved in hacking of websites and 

copyright infringement, who can we trust? 

Looking forward to your reply or further action, 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

Gustaaf Hendrik Ellenkamp 

“The Malasag House” 

Malasag, Cugman 

9000 Cagayan de Oro City 

Phone: 0917 596 14 55 

 

Attachment: copy of “Sworn statement Globe hacking websites”. 


